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American Preparatory Academy-LV 

 
Progress made regarding specific conditions outlined in your approval 

-Quarterly financial reports, beginning for Q1 of 2019 - These have all 
been provided to the SPCSA staff as required through Epicenter 

-Proof of purchase, facility, or rental agreement - This has been 
provided to the SPCSA staff on February 24, 2020. 

-Building inspector report (if purchased) - N/A Building is currently 
under construction.   

-Final inspection of the new facility - N/A Building is scheduled to be 
finished in August and the Final Inspection report will be submitted 
to the SPCSA staff once completed. 

-All other materials required by state and federal law and regulation 

Facility information (updates, final address) - 7077 W Patrick Ln. Las Vegas, 
NV 89118.  Construction is underway and scheduled to be completed in 
August.  
 
Enrollment -  Our registrar is currently offering seats from our lottery pool.  
Our secretaries are registering students telephonically and over email.  Our 
wait list has grown to over 4000 applicants and seats are being filled as 
quickly as possible given these unusual circumstances generated by the 
COVID19.  We anticipate full enrollment on the first day of school. 
 
Staffing - Human Resources has been, and will continue to conduct online 
interviews and meetings every Friday with potential candidates.   

  
  



 


